Schoharie Land Trust Steering Committee minutes of 12 December 1990 meeting
The regular meeting of the Schoharie Land
Trust Steering Committee was called to order by
Bob Smith at 7:30 PM at the Cooperative
Extension Office in Cobleskill on Wednesday 12
December 1990

Members present:

Carroll Garner Dorothy Garner

Catherine Harwood Ken

Hotopp

Steve Larson Ken

Leaycraft

Fred Martin

Eugene McCaffrey

Mary Jo O'Donnel Dan

Schuppel

Sandra Scouten-Ford Dennis O'Sullivan

Robert Smith Jim

Tiner

John Townsend Adirondack Mtn.

Club

CATSKILL CENTER: Ken Hotopp reported that

Catskill Center would open an account on our
behalf and administer the funds. A question
was raised about who writes checks, etc.
Ken Hotopp to look into this matter.

Meanwhile the Board voted to authorize
establishment of an account to receive
funds. Checks should be written to
Schoharie Land Trust / Catskill Center.
Motion made by Katherine Harwood passed.

COMMUNITY SUPPORTED AGRICULTURE: Mary Jo O'Donnel
reported

on a meeting in Binghamton about locally produced

vegetables for the local market
ARTICLES OF INCORPORATION: John Townsend
reported; progress and some additional
work to be done.

N.Y.STATE LAND TRUST ALLIANCE MEETING: report by Bob Smith, Karl Westphal also attended

N.Y.C. DEPT. of ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION: sponsored a meeting with Land Trusts regarding water shed area in Southern

Schoharie County

- DISCUSSION: There was a general discussion of goals, and services the land trust is to offer.
- HUMBACH PRESENTATION: It was agreed that we would seek to have Dr. John Humbach to speak in a joint meeting with Otsego County Land Trust. Attempt to schedule in March. Bob Smith to follow up on this.
- NEXT MEETING: It was agreed that the next meeting will be on Thursday 17 Jan 1991 at 7:30 pm at the Cooperative Extension Office in Cobleskill.

Submitted Bob Smith Chairman